
Cam Bentley, District Manager and First Nations Consultation Manager, Regional Operations - Skeena 
Stikine Natural Resource District, Ministry of Forests
Cam.Bentley@gov.bc.ca, C: 250 847-7388. 

Tara Dunphy, Director of Strategic Initiatives and Forest Landscape Planning, 
Skeena Region, Ministry of Forests 
Tara.Dunphy@gov.bc.ca, C: 250-643-7127 

(Letter sent by email)

February 21, 2025

Hello Cam and Tara,

Thank-you for attending the Boards meeting in December of 2024. We appreciate your time in explaining the 
BuMo FLP process and look forward to more interchange as this carries on. We have reflected on a few 
comments and were wondering if you could provide us with a link to comments on technical working group 
updates from the Lakes project. 

Having this information available before the BuMo FLP open houses will better enable us to comment on the 
BuMo FLP process. We note that the Lakes is a different land base but of particular interest are Cumulative 
Effects and Biodiversity observations.

Working for over 30 years to provide a balanced, accountable interpretation of the values identified in the 
first landscape-level plan process and its implementation, the CRB is a means of reaching out to our wider 
community, researchers and field operators for solutions.  Our ‘lessons learned’ could help this FLP to be 
more successful and identify where specific process improvements could be made.

Please contact our Directors in person or send an email to info@bvcrb.ca with your response.

Regards,

Anne Hetherington 

Director, Bulkley Valley Community Resources Board

cc: Nick Dormaar, ndormaar@merakiresources.com

Bulkley Valley Community Resources Board, BVCRB

Website: bvcrb.ca      E-mail: info@bvcrb.ca   

Mail: Treasurer Ron Vanderstar, 11565 Old Babine Lake Road, 

	  Smithers, BC. V0J2N7

mailto:info@bvcrb.ca
mailto:info@bvcrb.ca

